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                  Crystal Creek Public School 
 

Phone: 02 6679 1223 
Email: crystalcrk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.crystalcrk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

THANK YOU TO THE STAFF AT  
CRYSTAL CREEK PS – IT HAS BEEN 
QUITE A SEMESTER 

I would like to pay tribute to the staff of Crystal 
Creek PS who have all worked tirelessly this 
Semester to support students and families 
throughout the Pandemic. Thank you in        
particular to our teachers for the massive effort 
in supporting students both in-person and 
online; and the extra-ordinary amount of time 
you have given to your students this term - day 
and night. We appreciate you and your work. 
We wish all staff a well-earned rest.  

As time progresses the restrictions imposed as 
a result of the COVID-19 Pandemic are         
beginning to be eased. Activities that will be  
allowed from the beginning of Term Three     
include: -  

 All school sports activities including those 
aligned with health advice;  

 Inter-school student events and          
competitions such as choirs, sport,        
debating, public speaking, performing 
arts;  

 P&C Meetings - likely to be a mix of both 
in-person and online; and  

 University practicum and high school    
student work experience placements. 

Activities under consideration from the          
beginning of Term Three include:  

 School camps;  

 excursions;  

 parent attendance at school assemblies;  

 parent volunteers - e.g. reading helpers; 
and  

 large community gatherings.  

Crystal Creek PS will continue to communicate 
more details as time progresses.  

ONLINE SAFETY 

I implore all families to carefully monitor       

IMPORTANT  DATES  TO REMEMBER 

03/07/2020  Canteen Open 
Please send orders in by 
tomorrow 

03/07/2020  Whole school Fun Day 

03/07/2020  Last Day of Term 2 

  WE HOPE EVERYONE 
HAS A SAFE AND HAPPY 
HOLIDAY 

20/07/2020 TERM 
3 

Staff return to school 
Pupil Free Day 

21/07/2020  Students return to school 

04/08/2020  Year 6 KLA Day at 
Wollumbin High School 

Week 3  Education Week/Book Fair 
More information to come 

Late arrivals and early departures need to 
present to the office before taking the student 

out of class or delivering to the classroom.                        

PRINCIPAL REPORT 

Dear Parents and Carers, Incredibly, we have 
only two days left of Term 2. We finished 
Term 1 looking at remote learning for all of 
Term 2 and then, due to the progress         
reducing the spread of COVID-19, were back 
to fulltime face to face teaching much earlier 
than originally thought.  

During this uncertain time, our students 
showed enormous resilience and creativity 
and are to be commended on the manner in 
which they have returned to school. While 
there are still restrictions on what we can do, 
the school is operating positively and   
smoothly.  

We are looking forward to the time when 
school is open to all members of the         
community. We will continue to keep families 
informed of progress and appreciate your   
patience.  
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children's online activities. In particular, please 
talk about safe social media usage with your 
children as they get older and prepare to have 
a social media account. Don't forget, the legal 
age for social media is 13.  

FRIDAY – LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

To celebrate and send off our craziest term yet, 
Crystal Creek PS have deemed Friday 3

rd
 June 

to be FRIDAY FUN-DAY!! 

We have a day of fun, planned for K-6 with   
activities including cooking, sport and dance. In 
light of current events, students are not        
required to bring any food along to share with 
their peers for this occasion. Students are to 
bring their own lunch and recess or order 
from the canteen. Thank you to the          
students from Years 5 & 6 for your convincing 
persuasive letters in regards to our last day of 
term. As a result:  
All students can wear Mufti this Friday 3

rd
 July. 

Please be aware No singlets, joggers or closed 
in shoes must be worn! 
PARENTS/CARERS 
Thank you for your support and understanding 
throughout this year. I absolutely value and  
applaud your commitment to your child’s      
education and thank you for your support whilst 
in the role of Relieving Principal. I will be back 
on 2/3/4 week one, term 3, then taking four 
weeks Long Service Leave. Mr Brook Mison 
will continue teaching on 2/3/4 in my absence.  
Wishing everyone a safe and happy holidays. 

Mrs Kane  

STUDENT ASSEMBLY 

Congratulations to the following students 

 

 

    STAR STUDENT 

     Term 2  Week 9 

            Alana 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAY AWARDS 

CLASS AWARDS 

K/1—Arabella, Lennox, Lily and Ronan 

2/3/4—Quade, Sarah and Addison 

5/6—Sam, Levi, Noah and Tane 

SCHOOL CHICKEN EGGS 

Eggs available for  

purchase at $2.00 a  

dozen from the office.       

 Thank you 
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SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 
During education week in Term 3, week 3 we 
will be hosting a book fair. The theme is Arctic 
Adventure! 

It’s a fun reading event that brings the books 
kids want to read right into our school. It’s a 
wonderful selection of engaging and affordable 
books for every reading level.  

Start thinking about your costumes for the     
parade. It may be something to do with the 
Arctic or maybe your favourite book character. 
More information to come. 

STUDENT BANKING 

Student banking can resume from Term 3. 
Please send in your banking books on Tues-
day each week. 

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

Uniforms can be purchased from the office at 
any time. Uniforms are part of the P&C and 
therefore we can only accept cash at the office, 
or you can pay through bank transfer to the 
Crystal Creek P&C bank account: 

Account Name: Crystal Creek Public School 
P&C Association 

BSB: 062 580 

Account Number: 0080 0192 

Bank: Commonwealth Bank 

PLEASE PUT CHILDS SURNAME AS REF-
ERENCE   EG: SMITH  UNIFORMS 

Please do not pay for uniforms via the 
school website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PEANUT CHAIRS GREAT  GIFT  

ONLY $20.00 EACH 

 RETAIL $50.00 


